
Please look inside 

the newsletter for 

more details about 

our canned food 

needs and for 

MORE Mission 

updates. 

VERSE OF THE MONTH 
 

 

 

 

Precious in the sight of the LORD 

 is the death of his saints. 

Psalm 116:15 
 

 

     Prayer Requests      
 

Please join us in prayer for 
 

Ms. Jean W. Hendricks Prays for herself and family 

Mrs. Linda Watson Prays for U.S.A 

James W. Sims Prays for those in need 

Bettye W. Johnson Prays for the city of Albany 

James & Susan Russell Prays for our world 

Craig & Deena Taylor Prays for our country 

Mrs. Nell B. Hembree Prays for herself 

W. Clay Chester Prays for Dr. Richard Harris 

Barbara A. Caldwell Prays for the healing of our land 

Annette Joy Brandt Prays for our nation 

Doris Sanders Prays for our nation and its leaders 

Roger & Frances Easterling Prays for everyone 

Samuel L. Stokes Prays for COVID-19 homeless vets 

Harold Rigsby Prays for Teresa Johnson 

George Anderson, Jr. Prays for all doctors and nurses 

Frances Mathis Prays for The Mathis Family and Albany, Georgia 

Laverne Paul Prays for her staff at Paul’s Restaurant 

James & Carolyn Muliford Prays for their family 

Bennie & Clara Hall Prays for Albany, Georgia and surrounding cities 

Mrs. Lovye W. Cochran Prays for The United States of America and the world 

Ms. Geneva Van Dyke Prays for Larry D. Cooper and Jeffery E. Van Dyke -- her sons 

Mrs. Doris L. Beall Prays for our nurses, doctors, nation, and those affected by the virus 

Mrs. June L. Tester Prays for spiritual, physical, and mental healing for our world 

Mrs. Louie A. Moore Marshall Prays for the mean, selfish and hateful people of the USA 

Ron & Elizabeth Wolfe Prays for President Trump and The United States 

Timothy P. Martel Prays for Tim & Regina – strong marriage, guidance, wisdom, and discernment 

Ms. Lola A. Conley Prays for President Donald Trump and America 

Fredrick & Christine Waldorf Prays for all medical staff 

Eddie C. Nelson Prays for himself and family 

Ms. Nell H. Blaylock Prays for our country 

Mrs. Jean Mills-Phillips Prays for unsaved people 

Mrs. Jeanette H. Weathersby Prays for healing, protection, and provision for her family and self 

Mrs. Annie M. Kessinger Prays for Carol Stone, Cheri Collins, and her son Sean 

Mary M. Sagendorph Prays for a vaccine to stop people from dying due to the coronavirus 

Pauline P. Worthy Prays for first responders and health care providers 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Bear ye one another's burdens, and so fulfil the law of Christ.  Galatians 6:2 
 
 

 

 
 

If you have a prayer request that you would like to have published in the newsletter,  

please make a clearly written note on your reply card or mail us a letter. We plan to mail out receipts for March & April in the first week of 
June. If you need to report any corrections or haven’t received yours, you may contact the ministry office at (229)-435-7615. We plan to 

mail out receipts for May & June by the end of July. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MISSION OUTREACH RESULTS FOR APRIL 2020 

Individual Cases      Professions of Faith in Christ 

Emergency Aid   196   Mid-Day Chapel Service   27 

Emergency Food Bags    71   Men’s Program Division    6 

Misc. Donations   328   Women’s Program Division    4 

        Mission Outreach    19 

Free Clothing: Hundreds of individual pieces.  Over 7,000 meals served. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

The pieces of this newsletter mailing were designed using Microsoft products. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

REACHING THE LEAST, THE LAST, THE LOST 

  * Ministering to the least, the last, & the lost for 32 years *  

The AlbanyRescueMission of the LORD 
News from and about Albany Rescue Mission, Inc. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Ministry Thrift Store 

604 North Monroe Street www.AlbanyRescueMission.org                                    614 West Roosevelt Avenue 

Albany, Georgia 31701 Albany, Georgia 31701 

DIRECTOR’S NOTES 
 

The Mission Moving Forward 
 

Dear Supporters & Friends, 

Let me take the time to thank all of you! Because of your care and compassion, 

you have helped the mission to recover some of our lost income. However, it 

looks as though it is going to take several months to recover.  
 

I believe the Lord continues to protect us here at the 

mission. Statistically speaking, we should have been at the 

top of the list to get COVID-19 cases. When you take into 

consideration the public that comes to eat at the mission 

every day. We thank The Lord that we have not 

currently got any cases here at the mission. We continue to 

feed to public and our residents around 7,000 meals per 

month with your help. We recently held a graduation for 

several of our residents who finished our new beginnings program. We house 

over 60 men, women, and children at our 3 locations (Men’s Program Dorm, 

Graduate Dorm, and Women & Children’s Shelter. Remember we give God’s 

only plan of salvation to everyone who comes to the mission. Only Jesus saves! 

This is not a religion; it is a relationship with The Lord. 

 As we enter the hot months, when donations fall and our utilities rise, please 

keep us in your prayers as we minister The Lord’s love to all those who come to 

us for help. A special thanks to all of you who give and pray for The Least, The 

Last, and The Lost. May the Lord bless you and your family as we serve Him. 
 

 

Saved to serve,  

Bro. Larry Hample 

Director, ARM  
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   Let’s Feed a Family of Four    

4 cans of vegetables 

4 cans of fruit 

4 cans of meat (tuna, beans, chili, etc.) 

4 cans of soup 

1 package of dry beans 

1 package of cereal or grits 

1 box of crackers 

1 package of pasta, rice, etc. 

1 jar of peanut butter 

1 jar of jelly or jam 

1 bar of soap 

MISSION MOMENTS 
 

 

  In Memory of Mrs. Mabel Berry   
It has been more than 11 years now, since we suffered the loss of Mrs. 

Mabel Berry.  She was our Women’s Program Director for many years.  

Our thoughts and prayers go out to her family and friends.  May the peace 

of God, which passeth all understanding, comfort you as only the Lord can. 
 

 Precious in the sight of the LORD is the death of his saints. 

Psalm 116:15 

******************************************************************** 

MORE Mission updates . . .   
Canned food drive: If you’d like to help meet our need for canned goods, here are a couple of 

special requests . . .  

Our meals: Our cooks would be glad to receive some large 

(#10) cans of food 

(vegetables, fruits, 

beans, etc.) to serve 

at our daily meals. 

Emergency food bags: Can you donate all or part 

of a food bag for us to give to a needy 

family?  Here’s a list of things we like to 

include . . .   
 

New Thrift Store Warehouse: If you have not visited or 

seen our new warehouse, we invite you to come on down and 

check it out. It’s also the time of year we need to restock our non-perishable food items. We serve over 7,000 

meals a month to our residents and the public and provide an average of 75 food bags to families in need per 

month. We hope and pray you can help out in this area. Thank you! 
 

Mike’s Corner 

Hello Everyone,  

 
COVID-19 has changed the face of many things. Lives have been lost as well as jobs and businesses, how we work and talk which now should be from a distance. 

We are familiar with the term “normal” well now we are saying “new normal”. There is nothing “abnormal” about this, “challenging”, sure. As Christians, as 
human beings with a soul, we were warned about this long ago in 2nd Timothy 3:1. We, as in all of us living today, just so happen to be living in the time that this 

prophecy is being fulfilled. God’s blessings, provision, and compassion is still here, and he has not stopped doing miracles. How else could you explain with the 

influx of those who request what God has enabled us to provide, we are still presently COVID-19 free. There are those who would say so, they are called secular 
humanist, liberal, and or evolutionist. I call them the same thing Jesus called them, unbelievers. This is not a happenstance, this is the power of prayer, God’s 

mercy, and protection on those who exercise faith, trust, and belief in Him. We are not through this yet, there is still more to come and the unbelievers will 

continue to struggle for answers, assign blame, and explain away the conditions and situations of a world that was created for us, not by us. We are created by 
God; we did not evolve. We will sit back and let the unbelievers do what they do best, “Struggle”. I got some bad news for them though; it is going to get worse 

before it gets better. We are facing our own struggles here at the mission, we have been hit hard with the depletion of our nonperishable food supplies, 

disinfectants, cleaning supplies, toiletries, and paper towels. At the same time, we are seeing an increased disbursement of funds to make the necessary 
adjustments internally and meet the needs of many in our community who have been affected by this virus. This is our daily struggle we meet head on, and we 

welcome your prayers and support as many of you continue to do so daily, monthly, and yearly. We continue to keep each of you in our thoughts and prayers and 

we hope you and your families be well and stay safe… 

May God Bless Each of You 

Mike Gravette, 

Program Director 
 
 
 

 

 

HOPE FOR THE HOMELESS 

HONORING & REMEMBERING 
In Honor 

Jim & Len Horne in honor of Dr. Steve Kitchens 
Bette B. Dunson in honor of C.K. Dunson 
Doris Sanders in honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 
Mrs. Linda Watson in honor of all medical personnel 
Ms. Jean W. Hendricks in honor of Vivian Williams 
Mrs. Billie Kirksey in honor of Sherwood Baptist Church 
Thomas Pate in honor of Mary Brown Heritage 

Lucille Bostick in honor of the love of God 
James & Susan Russell in honor of lost loved ones 

Mims Consulting Services in honor of C.B. & Ouida Fincher 
Fredrick & Christine Waldorf in honor of all medical staff  

Barbara & Robert Dasher, Jr. in honor of Cora Dasher 
Mrs. Lovye W. Cochran in honor of all healthcare persons 

Samuel L. Stokes in honor of Samuel Stokes 
 

Frances Mathis in honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 
Mrs. Doris L. Beall in honor of Ross & Sandra Powell 

Mary M. Sagendorph in honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 
Leslie Pritchett in honor of Albany Rescue Mission 

Mrs. Frances Anderson in honor of George & Jodi Anderson 
Abigail S. S. Class of Sherwood Baptist in honor of feeding the hungry 

Mrs. Joyce J. Sadler in honor of President Trump & Vice President Pence 
James Digby in honor of Mike Gravette 

Bill & Janet Beard in honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 
Eddie C. Nelson in honor of Shirley A. Nelson -- wife 

Mrs. Nell B. Hembree in honor of Mark Pear – her son 
Mrs. Annie M. Kessinger in honor of our Christian heritage 

Terry Grinsted in honor of all moms 
W. Clay Chester in honor of Bob Lynch 

Pauline P. Worthy in honor of Barbara Jean Bush 
Ms. Linda S. Hodge in honor of her family and friends for lovey wishes on her birthday 

Jack M. Yielding, Jr. in honor of Georgia Cochran Sunday School Class  
Bennie & Clara Hall in honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 

Mr. & Mrs. Edward A. Phillips in honor of Mrs. Louie A. Moore Marshall 
Samuel L. Stokes in honor of Samuel Stokes 

 
 
 

 

 
 

In Memory 
Linda S. Hodge in memory of Cliff Mount 
Donald, Sr. & Laura Pye in memory of Ira Rowe 
Johnny & Linda Arnold in memory of Donnie Carter 
Steve Stahl in memory of Evelyn Stahl 
Patti & Jeff Crawford in memory of Calvin Perkins 
Rosalyn T. Jones in memory of Ernest C. Jones, Sr. 
Michael & Pam Amos in memory of Mary & Hoyt Amos 
Craig & Deena Taylor in memory of Sue Taylor 
Samuel L. Stokes in memory of Gulf War veterans 
Barbara G. Hilliard in memory of Judge Steve Goss 
William M. Revill, Jr. in memory of William Revill, Sr. 
Steve Stahl in memory of Richard Miller 
Terry Grinsted in memory of his mother 
Linda S. Hodge in memory of Dot Peters 
Mrs. Jean Mills-Phillips in memory of Oliver Mills 
Patti & Jeff Crawford in memory of John Bloodsworth 
Mrs. Doris L. Beall in memory of Lloyd Lane 
Helen J. Black in memory of Billy C. Black 
Mary M. Sagendorph in memory of Vesta Fletcher 
Patti & Jeff Crawford in memory of Larry Evans 
Ed & Pam Newsome in memory of Wildred & Ed Newsome 
Mrs. Catherine Pierce in memory of Mavis Anderson 
Patti & Jeff Crawford in memory of Eddie Carter 
Billy & Hazel Hughes in memory of Wes Hughes 
Mrs. Jeanette H. Weathersby in memory of Catherine Henderson 
Sarah Enid Aultman in memory of Andrew J. Aultman 
Patti & Jeff Crawford in memory of Sarah Brooks Jackson 
Eddie C. Nelson in memory of Shirley A. Nelson -- wife 
Ms. Jean W. Hendricks in memory of Rev. J.R. Williams, Sr. 
Patti & Jeff Crawford in memory of Curtis Van Randle 
Betty Tumlin in memory of Palmer & Anne Harris 
Arthur Truluck in memory of Daniel Truluck 

Sue Whitaker in memory of Eli Whitaker 
Ms. Lola A. Conley in memory of Walt Conley 

Mrs. Carolyn F. Stevens in memory of Sam Stevens 
Juanita Gilmore in memory of Dr. Henry Gilmore 

Patti & Jeff Crawford in memory of Donald “D.C” Carter 
Mrs. Lovye W. Cochran in memory of B.F. Cochran, Jr. 

Judy G. Gowan in memory of W.D. Gilliam 
Mrs. Patsy Watson in memory of Dal Spring 

Barbara J. Bush in memory of Donna Bush Kellogg 
Annette Joy Brandt in memory of Bill Brandt 

Janie S. Martin Woolard in memory of Buddy Woolard 
Charles O. Meyer in memory of David Meyer 

W. Clay Chester in memory of Wesley & Annabel Chester 
Doris Sanders in memory of all lives lost to COVID-19 

Carl & Connie Hobbs in memory of Lois Cannon 
Frances Mathis in memory of Charlie W. Mathis 

Patti & Jeff Crawford in memory of Pat Gatlin 
Mrs. Theresa Goodrum in memory of John Goodrum 

Mrs. June L. Tester in memory of Ed Mincey 
Dr. Glenn & Mrs. Deborah Zuern in memory of Bob Fowler 

Joe W. Lawrence, Jr. in memory of Rocky Willis 
Patti & Jeff Crawford in memory of Christine Randle 

Mr. & Mrs. James B. Melton in memory of Dell Bush 
Mr. & Mrs. Wesley A. Hacker in memory of all who have died from the virus 

Robert & Betty Ellington in memory of Leah Pope 
Patti & Jeff Crawford in memory of Yolanda Stiggers 

Barry & Debbie Pellicano in memory of Pat & Margaret Pellicano 
Ms. Geneva Van Dyke in memory of Thomas Van Dyke 

Mrs. Jeanette H. Weathersby in memory of Frances H. Revels 
Bobby & Dorothy Shirley in memory of their daughter, Karen 

Mrs. Annie M. Kessinger in memory of Alan Stone 
James & Carolyn Muliford in memory of Ricky Muliford 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
Bob & Kay Adams in memory of their parents 

Mrs. Juanita G. Lawson in memory of H.B. Lawson 
John & Martha Hughes in memory of Clara Westbrook 

Mrs. Louie A. Moore Marshall in memory of Petty Officer Jimmie Warren Fennell, II 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

LEADING THE LOST TO THE LORD 


